
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carers,  

 

As part of our continued drive to support our local community, for Harvest this year, 

we will again be collecting dried/tinned goods for St Catherine’s Emergency Food Bank 

in Wakefield. For more information on the charity please visit their website: 

https://www.neighbourly.com/StCaths  

 

Your support enables them to provide tens of thousands of meals to the most 

vulnerable and support them to rebuild their lives.  

 
In order for them to provide this much needed service, the food bank depends upon 

donations from members of the public and organisations. If you wish to support this 

vital resource, please bring in donations into the academy on W/C 11th October.  

 

They will be collected by a member of St Catherine's team on Friday 15th October.  

 

The food bank appreciate all donations, but have specifically asked for the following as 

supplies are running low:  

Tinned fruit  

Tinned vegetables  

Tinned potatoes 

 

Thank you in advance for your continued support and generosity,  

 

Miss Cleasby  

 

Vice Principal 
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